
Dear all,

We are pleased to announce that IRAP is organizing the 2018 SuperDARN 
Workshop. It will be held at the Oceanological Observatory of
Banyuls-sur-Mer (Occitanie, France) from the 3rd to the 8th of June 2018.
The website can be found at the following address:
https://superdarn2018.sciencesconf.org/

Deadlines:
     Deadline for early bird registration: 30th April 2018
     Deadline for late bird registration: 27th May 2018
     Deadline for abstract: 16th April 2018

Looking forward to seeing some of you there,
Aurélie Marchaudon for the Workshop’s SOC
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